
Please vote "No" on SB 16; It violates Oregon's land use laws.  
It sets a very dangerous precedent.
The houses will cause conflicts with nearby farmers and ranchers. 

If this does pass, it will set a precedent and then other counties will try to do the same. This bill will not provide needed housing for 
Oregonians, it will bring wealthy people from out of state to buy large homes in the "country". We must defeat this bill. 

Sincerely. 
Barbara Fuller


